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Burwell Library Visit 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Over the next two weeks, your child’s class will be visiting Burwell Library for a 
familiarisation session.  During this session, your child will have a tour of the 
library, explore the fiction and non-fiction books, find out how to scan books out of 
the library and have a story read to them.   
  
We are fortunate to have a public library on our doorstep and want to use this 
resource to help increase our children’s enthusiasm for reading.  The library is the 
perfect place for children to get hooked on reading and see the huge amount of 
exciting and interesting books available.  
 
If your child is not a member of the Burwell library, please pop into the library and 
speak to one of the librarians to sign your child up.  They are open afterschool on 
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday and open on Saturday mornings.  If your 
child is already a member, they do not need to bring their library card for this visit.  
 
We are excited to be able to continue and share our love of reading as a school 
and provide the children with this opportunity.   
 
Regards, 
 
L Mayes 

 
Lee Mayes 
Assistant Headteacher 


